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We are happy to inform you that Pregnana Milanese and Telgate plants have

resumed all production activities starting from May 4th, 2020.

Therefore, all the Artemide Group’s European plants are now operational:

Pregnana Milanese (Italy), Telgate (Italy), Saint Florent (France) and Paks
(Hungary).

Artemide is strongly committed to the resumption of the production, while

giving absolute priority to the health and safety of people working in the

Group’s production sites and offices.
Our goal is, as always, the protection of our personnel and of Artemide.

The restart of the activities takes place on the basis of an Artemide

Integrative Protocol and an information manual with the aim of implementing

the greatest precautionary measures for the contrast and containment of the

Covid-19.
The Artemide team is at your disposal for the necessary information on order

processing and for all updates on delivery times.

Artemide has the certainty of being able to face present and future

complexities while maintaining the 60-year role as worldwide leader in light

design and innovation.

Together for a
Brighter Future


